
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
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IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(SE12/0340)  PROGRAM – 3.1: Border Management 
 
 
Senator Xenophon (L&CA 86) asked: 
 
Provide the correspondence between the Qantas Group and the Department, 
that relates to the voluntary reporting arrangement. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The establishment of voluntary reporting arrangements was established at a 
meeting held on 14 June 2012 between the Department and representatives 
from Qantas Group.  
 
After the Qantas Group provided a report covering the first reporting period, 
on 24 August 2012 the Department wrote to the Qantas Group to clarify the 
reporting requirements discussed at the 14 June meeting.  A copy of this 
correspondence is attached. 
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